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July 6, 2023 

 
 

Public Notice: For Immediate Use 
 

 

**Special Meeting Cancellation Notice** 
 

The Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority’s special meeting with 
Representative Berg scheduled for Friday, July 7th, 2023, has been cancelled. No 
new meeting time has been scheduled.  
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: Brooke Lammert, Executive Assistant  
      brooke@cdrpa.org (509) 884-4700 
 
 


